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DNA is that the chemical name for the molecule that carries genetic
instructions altogether living things. The DNA molecule consists of two
strands that wind around each other to make a shape referred to as a
helix . Each strand features a backbone made from alternating sugar
(deoxyribose) and phosphate groups. Attached to every sugar is one
among four bases--adenine (A), cytosine (C), guanine (G), and thymine
(T). the 2 strands are held together by bonds between the bases;
adenine bonds with thymine, and cytosine bonds with guanine. The
sequence of the bases along the backbones is instructions for
assembling protein and RNA molecules.
DNA, or desoxyribonucleic acid , is that the central information storage
system of most animals and plants, and even some viruses. The name
comes from its structure, which may be a sugar and phosphate
backbone which have bases protruding from it--so-called bases. in
order that "deoxyribo" refers to the sugar and therefore the refore the
macromolecule refers to the phosphate and the bases. The bases pass
the names of adenine, cytosine, thymine, and guanine, otherwise
referred to as A, C, T, and G. DNA may be a remarkably simple
structure. it is a polymer of 4 bases--A, C, T, and G--but it allows
enormous complexity to be encoded by the pattern of these bases, one
after another
DNA is organized structurally into chromosomes then wound around
nucleosomes as a part of those chromosomes. Functionally, it's
organized into genes, of which are pieces of DNA, which cause
observable traits. and people traits come not from the DNA itself, but
actually from the RNA that's made up of the DNA, or most ordinarily of
proteins that are made up of the RNA which is formed from the DNA.
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DNA is formed of nucleotides. A nucleotide has two components: a
backbone, made up of the sugar deoxyribose and phosphate groups,
and nitrogenous bases, referred to as cytosine, thymine, adenine, and
guanine. ordering is made through different arrangements of the bases
Procedure of Dna Repair:
Most damage to DNA is repaired by removal of the damaged bases
followed by resynthesis of the excised region. Some lesions in DNA,
however, are often repaired by direct reversal of the damage, which can
be a more efficient way of handling specific sorts of DNA damage that
occur frequently.
Types of DNA Repair: direct repair, base excision repair, nucleotide
excision repair (NER), double-strand break repair, crosslink repair.
Direct Dna Repair: Direct repair is defined because the elimination of
DNA and RNA damage using chemical reversion that doesn't require a
nucleotide template, breakage of the phosphodiester backbone or DNA
synthesis.
Base Excision Repair: Base excision repair (BER) corrects small base
lesions that don't significantly distort the DNA helix structure. it's initiated
by a DNA glycosylase that recognizes and removes the damaged base,
leaving an abasic site which is further processed by short-patch repair
or long-patch repair.
Crosslinkrepair:
Homologous
recombination
repair
(HRR)
encompasses mechanisms that employ homologous DNA sequences
as templates for repair or tolerance of a good range of DNA lesions that
inhibit DNA replication in S phase. ... coli perform ICL repair employing
a homology-driven damage bypass mechanism analogous to daughter
strand gap repair.

Therefore the central dogma, so-called of biology , is that genes, which
are made from DNA, are made into messenger RNAs, which are then
made into proteins. except for the foremost part, the observable traits of
eye color or height or one thing or another of people come from
individual proteins. Sometimes, we're learning within the previous
couple of years, actually, they are available from RNAs themselves
without being made into proteins--things like micro RNAs. But those still
are relatively the exception for accounting for traits.
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